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DATE: APRIL 7, 2011 
 
FROM: KATHLEEN ROLLINGS-McDONALD, Executive Officer 
 
TO:  LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION  
 
 
SUBJECT: AGENDA ITEM #7 – LAFCO 3133 – SERVICE REVIEW AND SPHERE OF  
  INFLUENCE UPDATE FOR CRESTLINE SANITATION DISTRICT  

 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Staff recommends that the Commission continue the consideration of LAFCO 3133 to 
the September 21, 2011 hearing. 

 
BACKGROUND: 
 
At the January 19, 2011 hearing, LAFCO 3133 was continued to March and then again to April 
21 to allow for completion of contract negotiations between the Crestline Sanitation District and 
the State of California Parks Department related to the operation of the Cleghorn Treatment 
Plant and with CalFire for the Pilot Rock facility.  The Las Flores Ranch contract has been 
signed; however, it is on a year-to-year basis for disposal of the District’s effluent prompting 
new questions.  On April 1, LAFCO staff received a request from the Crestline Sanitation 
District to continue this matter to the September hearing so that the contract issues and other 
items related to its transition from County Special Districts to independent status can be 
resolved.  Staff is recommending that the Commission honor the District’s request and 
continue the matter to September. 
 
Staff will be happy to answer any questions prior to or at the hearing. 
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